The Richmond Rod and Gun Club Board of Directors Meeting
Thursday December 3ed 2015

The Meeting was called to order at 630 PM.

Present: Don Barnwell, Joe Rowe-Babb, Ron Gunar, Fred Smith, Vince Sargentini,
Tom Frenkel, Walt Marshall, Mary Snider, Rolando Soto, Earl Brown,Jen Lee, Bob
Hahin. Tom Delauter.

Absent and excused: Mike Sousa, Alyce Herrera.

Walt marshall made a motion to approve the minutes from the November Board of
Directors meeting 2nd by Vince Sargentini motion carried.

Don Barnwell gave the Treasurers report.

Vince Sargentini gave the Financial Secretaries report.
Kitchen Chair report by Joe Rowe-Babb.

Grounds Chair report by Joe Rowe-Babb.

Rifle and Pistol Range report by Earl Brown.

Action Range report by Tom Frenkel.

Skeet Range report by Jen Lee.

Tom Frenkel made a motion to accept the proposed list of new members 2nd by
Bob Hahin motion carried.

Jen Lee and the Board discussed USI members becoming members at our Club.

Rolando and the Board discussed the Club Porto Potty vendors and changing from
United Site Services to Honey Bucket for service.

Jen Lee made a motion approve changing from United Site Services to Honey
Bucket for out house services contingent on any existing contract with United Site
Services 2nd by Joe Rowe-Babb motion carried.

Tom Frenkel and the Board discussed club dumpsters.

Motion to adjourn by Walt Marshall 2nd by Mary Snider motion carried.



The Meeting was adjourned at 726PM



